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WHAT’S HOT…..   
             

 

 

HOW TO STAY IN TOUCH  

One of the great things about military life is that you can make friends all over the 

country, or even all over the world. And moving doesn't have to mean losing 

touch. With a little effort and the help of technology, you can keep up with your 

friends wherever you go. Try these five strategies for staying in touch and 

building lifelong friendships: 

 Mail it. Don't be afraid to go a little old school. Sure, the internet makes 

sending an email a snap, but there's just something about getting a real letter in 

the mail. Collect your friends' addresses before you move and become pen pals. 

 Schedule it. Playing phone tag can get frustrating. Instead, try scheduling 

phone dates and online chats so you'll know both you and your friend will be 

available. Putting your next catch-up session on the calendar will give you 

something to look forward to — just don't forget to consider time zones. 

 "Like" it. Thanks to social media sites, keeping up with your long-distance 

friends is easier than ever. Sometimes even simply reaching out with a comment 

on a photo upload or status update can help you feel more connected. Just make 

sure you have your parents' permission before joining a new social networking 

site. 

 Blog it. Keeping a personal blog about your experiences and adventures 

is a great way to let multiple friends and family members know what you're up to 

all at once. Just remember, it's not always safe to put certain information online, 

so you can always send out a mass email "newsletter" update if you want to 

share more personal information, like your new address. 

            
            

         
           

      

Join the Fleet and Family Support Center for the annual “Pizza 
Night” on Monday, November 19 from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM. 
Call the FFSC at 410-293-2641 to sign up. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The on-time 2018-2019 Magnet Application opened on 
October 15, 2018 and will close at NOON on November 30, 
2018. Applications are only considered from residents of 
Anne Arundel County. Applications are accepted from 5th 
and 8th grade students interested in attending a Magnet 

Program in 2019-2020 or from current 10th grade 
applicants interested in attending IB DP in Grade 11. 

 
For instructions and the online application go to; 

https://www.aacps.org/magnet 
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Partners for Success Workshops 
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